
EXTRACT FROM THE UNIONVILLE STIVER MILL PRESERVATION  

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING DATED JANUARY 17, 2013 

 

 

STIVER MILL RESTORATION PROJECT 

 

a. Exterior Cladding 

 

Phoebe Fu, Senior Manager, Facility Assets, provided new evidence that the Stiver Mill had 

been red in colour at some point in time.  The Committee concurred the "silver" colour for the 

Stiver Mill cladding approved on December 12, 2012 be replaced with the colour "red with a 

shade to be determined between Heritage Staff and the Architect".  It was suggested that this new 

evidence also be brought to the attention of the Heritage Markham Committee. 

 

Moved by Rob Kadlovski 

Seconded by Bob Stiver 

 

That in light of the new evidence provided, the Unionville Stiver Mill Preservation Advisory 

Committee recommends that the "silver" colour for the Stiver Mill cladding approved by the 

Committee on December 12, 2012 be replaced with the colour "red with a shade to be 

determined between Heritage Staff and the Architect". 

CARRIED 

 


